ce: E. S. @ipcer
M. H lket ///

Bridgeport, Connecticut
April 16, 1973

. TO:  WAYNE LEEK

FROM: P, E. MORGAN
SUBJECT: BOUSTEAD WOOD PTY. LTD.
THEIR LETTERS OF 2/9/73 and 3/22/73

Please refer to my March 30 letter concerning Boustead
Wood Pty. Ltd.'s problems with two of our rifles. On

* April 9 Mike Walker phoned the following memo to Herb

Albaugh.

" Mike Walker called to say there was no way to use
. longer trigger adjusting screws on the M/700 to
accommodate a logck-nut per the Australian ruling.
. They are now working on a way to make trigger
.non-adjustable except as a factory job. However,
he says we have to improve trigger pull set at plant
before we do so."
These people are still in a quandry as to what to do about
the impounded Remington guns. Shouldwe ask for the return
of these guns at our expense? Should production become
involved with this problem too?

Please let me hear from you.
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